
 

 

Announcement from Muang Pran Buri School 

Subject: No Gift Policy 2025 

************************* 

 Muang Pran Buri School has realized the significance of strengthening the 
organizational culture, values, and appropriate guidelines for its staff to adhere to when 
giving or receiving gifts, incentives, or any other benefits related to our responsibilities. 
This measure aims to prevent actions that could lead to the abuse of authority for 
personal or others' advantages, in line with the government's policy on corruption 
prevention and combating unethical conduct. 

 To manifest our dedication to combating corruption in all its forms and 
promoting a culture of integrity, ethics, and honesty in our work, leading to a 
transparent and principled functioning, Muang Pran Buri School declares ourself as an 
organization in which all personnel shall refrain from accepting any types of gifts or 
incentives during our duties, whether before, during, or after. This is to prevent actions 
that could potentially influence their judgment or decision-making while performing 
our responsibilities, leading to biased practices or conflicting interests. All management 
and supervisory levels will exemplify best practices and oversee personnel under our 
authority to conduct ourselves appropriately and strictly adhere to corruption 
prevention and misconduct prevention measures. 

 Therefore, this announcement is made to inform everyone and is to be strictly 
adhered to and followed. 

 Announced on July 7, 2025. 
 

      (Miss. Angkana Panprasert) 
          Director of Muang Pran Buri School 

 


